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A417 Missing Link 
scheme 
Crickley Hill widening 
October – November 2023

On Monday 16 October, the A417 Missing Link 
project will start widening a small section of 
Crickley Hill. This work will crucially help us to 
keep the traffic moving and congestion to  
a minimum during phase two of the A417 
project, when we’ll be working in this area.

To keep everyone safe, we will need to close the 
A417 in both directions whilst work is taking place. 
We’ll do this on weeknights only to  
minimise disruption.

An approved diversion route will be in place via the 
A46, A40, A435 and A436 and has been agreed 
with Gloucestershire County Council. 

 

Road closure and diversion
The A417 will be closed overnight between 8pm 
and 6am on:

Monday 16 October – Friday 20 October

Monday 23 October – Friday 27 October

Monday 30 October – Thursday 2 November

Monday 6 November – Friday 10 November

Monday 13 November – Friday 17 November

Monday 20 November – Friday 24 November

Monday 27 November - Wednesday 29 November

Friday 1 December

The diversion route is 10.6 miles and will 
add approximately 20 minutes to your 
journey so plan accordingly.

Access during the overnight closures will 
be maintained at all times for residents 
and emergency services’ only.



New widened carriageway to 
maintain existing traffic flows

Key:

Cold Slad

A417

A small section of road will be widened near  
Cold Slad on Crickley Hill, which is crucial 
to keeping the traffic moving and minimising 
disruption in the second phase of construction 
when we’ll be fully widening Crickley Hill.

As part of this work, we’ll be relocating some 
nearby utilities, but this will not affect  
residents’ supplies.

We’ll aim to keep disruption to a minimum and 
apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
caused by our works.

 

How can I find out more?
More information can be found on our website,  
and we will be holding a number of public 
information events to provide more detail and 
answer any questions: 

Monday 25 September, 2pm-7.30pm – 
Shurdington Community Centre, Bishop Road, 
Shurdington, Cheltenham, GL51 4TB

Wednesday 27 September, 2pm-7.30pm –  
our engagement van will be parked at Brockworth 
Community Centre, Court Rd, Brockworth,  
GL3 4ET

Wednesday 4 October, 2pm-7.30pm – The Girl 
Guides Hall, Deer Park, Cowley, GL53 9NJ

Monday 9 October, 2pm-7.30pm –  
our engagement van will be parked at National 
Star College, Ullenwood Manor Road, Ullenwood, 
Cheltenham, GL53 9QU

Wednesday 11 October, 2pm-7.30pm –  
our engagement van will be parked at The Royal 
George Hotel, Birdlip, GL4 8JH

Monday 16 October, 9am-4.30pm –  
our engagement van will be parked outside of M&S 
Cheltenham, 173 High St, Cheltenham, GL50 1DF

There is plenty of parking at all venues.

What work are  
we doing during  
the overnight closures?

Keep in touch
X and Facebook: @HighwaysSWEST

Call: 0300 123 5000  
Website: www.nationalhighways.co.uk/
a417missinglink

Sign-up for weekly updates about upcoming 
work, including overnight closures and 
diversions by emailing A417MissingLink@
nationalhighways.co.uk
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